Press Release

LUDLOW ROTARY CLUB
SEEKS FRIENDS

Ludlow Rotary Club is on the lookout for new members including those who may like to
become Rotary ‘friends’ - people who would like to support Rotary activities but are unable
to attend meetings regularly.

As Rotarian Adrian Carter explained, “Ludlow Rotary Club comprises a wide cross-section of
men and women who are committed to serving the local community while enjoying a lively
social life. New members are the lifeblood of the club and essential if we are to continue doing
all that we do in Ludlow”.

Recent fundraising events have included:

e A sponsored ‘walk for polio’ — a world-wide Rotary initiate to rid the planet of this
paralyzing and sometimes deadly disease

e Youth Makes Music —a concert performed by pupils from local schools in aid of Ukrainian
refugees

e Duck races — held at Dinham Bridge

e Ludlow Rotary Dog Day - held at Stokesay Court

Much of the club’s fundraising is directed to ‘Ludlow Rotary Cares’, a grants scheme which
supports charities and community groups in and around Ludlow. The club also offers financial
help at times of international disasters. It also supports local schoolchildren through offering
mock interviews and funding attendance at youth leadership events.

A range of social events underpin all this activity, and include

e Regular get-togethers at pubs and restaurants, most often at the club’s HQ at The Feathers
Hotel

e Social events - quiz nights, skittles, etc

e Celebratory dinners at Christmas and on Burn’s Night

e Trips to places and happenings in the region

For an informal chat about becoming a member or friend of Ludlow Rotary, contact Adrian
Carter at: email: membership@Iludlowrotaryclub.org.uk / phone: 07599 349967



Notes for Editors

1. The following photos, jpgs attached, may be used with this text:

A celebratory dinner at The Feathers Hotel

2. For further information contact:

Barry Forrester at email: forrester.ludlow@gmail.com / phone: 07786 078470



